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used as offices for the High Commissioner. I think the offices should be of 
a dignified character, and thoroughly in keeping with the imporMBce of the 
post you occupy and the national railway system.

If this idea should commend itself to you, I should be very happy to col­
laborate with you here with a view to bringing the suggested plan about. I 
have asked Mr. William Phillips, European Manager of the Canadian National 
Railways, to see you upon his return to Europe; as he is here on a business trip. 
Meanwhile, I would appreciate any comments you may care to send me upon 
the subject.

With kind regards and best wishes, 
Believe me,

Yours sincerely,
*-

»
(Sgd.) H. W. THORNTON,

President.
Hon. Philippe Roy,

High Cbmmissioner for Canada, 
17-19 Boulevard des Capucines, 

Paris.
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